
  
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
November 6, 2024 

Northern Court Resumes Counter Services; Court Hearings 
Continue Remotely 

(Hagåtña, Guam) Effective November 7, 2024, the Northern Court Satellite will resume counter services 
to the public.  
 
Please note that all court hearings typically held at the Northern Court will continue to be conducted 
remotely until further notice.  
 

### 
For more information, please contact:  
SARAH G. ELMORE-HERNANDEZ 

Director of Policy, Planning, and Community Relations  
sehernandez@guamcourts.gov 
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